
Dear Reader, 

 

God continues to be good to His children!  

 

Destiny House 

Service & Fellowship 

 
10:00 - Service & Fellowship with lunch afterwards on this coming Sunday; 
4th of November 2018. Please feel free to join us! 

 

Gap Year Team 

Mpumalanga Outreach 

   



 

  

  
The team visited Mpumalanga for a week of prayer outreach and evangelism. 

 

They planted crosses and prayed against farm murders, wickedness to be exposed and 
that righteousness shall prevail, speaking life into all the towns they visited; 
Machadodorp, Lydenburg and Belfast. 



 

In Belfast they went out walking the streets to evangelize. At the town's orphanage they 
did a talk and prayed for everybody. 

 

What an amazing week. God perform great things through the team in the community 
and the team alike. We know that these towns will not be the same again for God has 
done great things! All glory to God as He ministered to the community. 

 

Praise the Lord for raising up such a dedicated and committed team of volunteers to 
reach the lost. 

 

Great news! We are excited to announce…. 

We are planning to place our first fulltime Youth Councillor at a high school from next 
year. One of the students on the Gap Year program has prayed about it and feels that 
this is what God wants her to do. More news to follow! 

 

South African Police Service 

SAPS Prayer Walk 

God continues to give the prayer team favour in the streets of Kempton Park! They now 
go out on a weekly basis and He opens doors for them to pray.  
Praise His Mighty Name! 
 
 

Youth Walking in Victory 
 
The camps for this year has come to a finish. Exams are in full progress and we would 
like to wish all children a successful outcome! To all matrix; May God bless you as you 
write this last school exam and may you be fruitful as you step out into the “adult” 
world. Be successful! 
We praise and thank God for what He has done in the lives of the hundreds of boys and 
girls that attended the camps during 2018. He has done an amazing work!  
All of the logistics would not have been possible without the help of our dedicated team. 
Thank you Karen McRae and team for your dedication and unselfish commitment; 
visiting the schools on a regular basis and convening with teachers and facilitators. Bless 
you! 
 
Here are the dates for 2019 camps: 
March 15 to 17 
April 26 to 28 
June 14 to 16 
August 2 to 4 
August 31 to September 2 
 



We look forward to an exciting and blessed year! 
  
 
Your positive attitude, prayers and contributions towards this ministry is highly valued! 
 

May God bless you abundantly! 

Warm regards, 

André Roodt 
CHAIRMAN  
Mobile: +27 82 576 4894  

 
BANK DETAILS 
Luthemba Lethu Community Project 
Bank : Nedbank (Business Acc) 
Branch : Glen Acres 198765 
Acc no : 107 385 8553 
Ref: Your company name 
 


